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Distracted Driving April 2023

In 2020, the last year for which statistics are available, distracted driving resulted in the loss of 3,142 lives.

April is Distracted Driving Awareness Month and is the perfect time to reinforce to the dangers of
distracted driving and the rules and regulations being enforced by the Federal Motor Carrier Safety
Administration. Eating, drinking, interacting with a navigational device, using your cell phone, reading
maps, or any other activity that takes the focus off the road is considered distracted driving. Did you know:

e Your brain can miss seeing up to 50% of your driving environment when you talk on a cell phone?
o Drivers talking on cell phones had slower reaction times than drivers with a 0.08 blood alcohol
content?

We all know the rules—Commercial Motor Vehicle (CMV) drivers are prohibited from texting or using
hand-held mobile phones while operating their vehicles. Violations can result in fines or disqualifications
and will impact a motor carrier’s and driver’s Safety Management System (SMS) results. The rules also
restrict a CMV driver from reaching for or holding a mobile phone to conduct voice communication or
dialing by pressing more than a single button. CMV drivers who use a mobile phone while driving can only
operate a hands-free phone located in proximity. In short, the rule prohibits unsafely reaching for a device,
holding a mobile phone, or pressing multiple buttons.

The rules impose sanctions for driver offenses, including civil penalties of up to $2,750 and disqualification
for multiple offenses. Motor carriers are also prohibited from requiring or allowing their drivers to text or
use a mobile phone while driving and may be subject to civil penalties of up to $11,000. Violations will
impact SMS results.

So, what can you do? Before getting behind the wheel, remember the tips below.

e When driving your vehicle, prioritize safety and stay focused at all times.

e Texting takes your eyes, hands, and mind off the important job of driving safely. Avoid taking calls
or texting while behind the wheel. It's best to store your phone out of sight to reduce the
temptation.

e Having a cup or food in your hand while driving can take your focus off the road. If you need to eat
or drink while driving, pull over to a safe location for a break.

e Set your navigation before leaving. Entering information on your GPS while driving is unsafe and
can cause a distraction.

e Driving while tired can cause your eyes—and potentially your vehicle—to drift. Get adequate sleep
before leaving for your destination to stay focused while driving.
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